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 Nancy Mayo OBJ2015/3229/T 23/06/2015  10:40:52 Privet hedges are a very important feature of the Redington Conservation Area street scene.  These 

have been lost, and are continuing to be lost, purely in order to convert front gardens to car parks.  

This is completely degrading the character of the Redington Frognal Conservation Area and I should 

like to strongly object.
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